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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
FOR ARCHITECHURAL/ENGINEERING SERVICES
TxCDBG – Texas Community Development Block Grant
2023-2024 Community Development Fund
Kinney County, Texas (“the County”) is soliciting requests for qualifications (“RFQ”) for Architectural/Engineering Services required by the Texas Community Block Grant through the Texas Department of Agriculture for application to complete street paving projects.    The project will be located within the limits of the city of Brackettville, Texas on West El Paso Street.

The RFQ is due to Kinney County at the following address:  Kinney County, attn:  John Paul Schuster, County Judge, 501 S. Ann Street, PO Box 348, Brackettville, Texas 78832 or by email at county.judge@co.kinney.tx.us.  Judge Schuster is the contact person for all inquiries.  The RFQ is for qualification submissions and proposals from respondents that are able to provide components of the Architectural/Engineering work necessary to complete the street paving project.  

Qualification submissions will be reviewed, evaluated, and ranked by the County and/or its designees, using the following criteria and weighting:
· Experience		40%
· Previous Work		35%
· Capacity		25%

Mailed or delivered submissions must be marked clearly on the outside of the envelope as “RFQ – Architectural/Engineering Services TxCDBG – Street Paving”, and must be delivered to the Kinney County judge’s office NO LATER THAN 5:00 p.m. on Friday, March 10, 2023.  Submissions delivered via email, please send to county.judge@co.kinney.tx.us with Subject Line to read, “RFQ – Architectural/Engineering Services TxCDBG – Street Paving”.  
